
From: Campaign2 Benefitshow <Campaign2@benefitshow.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 10:19 AM 

To: Mayor Trevor Bazinet <tbazinet@goderich.ca> 

Subject: Hockey Game in Support of Central Huron Firefighters’ Charity of Choice: Huron 

Hospice 

 

  

    

  

FORMER NHL ALL-STARS  VS.  CENTRAL HURON FIREFIGHTERS 

  

In Support of Central Huron Firefighters’ Charity of Choice: 

 

  

  

Dear Mayor Trevor Bazinet, 

Please add this email to any upcoming Council Meetings Agenda. 

Thank you for speaking with me earlier today.  

In response to my recent phone call, thank you very much for your time and consideration. 

Firstly, Thank you so much for your kind support last year. Last year’s game was a terrific 

success and we are sincerely grateful.                        

 We are excited to inform you that our Annual Benefit Hockey Game is returning to Clinton. 

Once again, the Central Huron Firefighters will be Facing off against a full line up of NHL 

Hockey Heroes. This will be a fun and memorable event for all ages, and it’s taking place at 

Eastlink Arena on March 15, 2025, at 7:30 pm. 

 And once again, the game is in support of the Central Huron Firefighters’ charity of choice: 

Huron Hospice. As you know, families have turned to Huron Hospice for support during the end-

of-life journey. The hospice provides essential community-based palliative care, as well as 

mailto:Campaign2@benefitshow.net
mailto:tbazinet@goderich.ca


hospice-resident-based care for individuals facing life-limiting illnesses. Services are provided at 

no cost to the families. 

 We hope to count on your continued support, with the “Chief’s Package” Sponsorship Level. 

The package includes: 

 Full Page Ad 

Logo on Cover of Program 

Logo on Event Poster 

Arena Banner 

Autographed Jersey 

P.A. Recognition 

10 Complimentary Tickets 

Meet and Greet for 4 Guests 

4 V.I.P. Passes to post game reception 

This package is valued at $2,000.  

In addition, you’re invited to say a few words and participate in the Opening Ceremonies. 

Your level of support last year was $2,000. as well 

If you have any questions, or need anything further, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 1-

888-777-9793. 

Kind Regards, 

Wendy Young 

Alumni Benefit Campaign 

www.ProHockeyHeroes.com      

  

 

http://www.prohockeyheroes.com/

